LATE DIST

#3

Ramirez, Angelica

From:

Chad Walker < cwalker@vagueroenergy.com>

Sent:

Tuesday, March 24, 2020 11:11 AM

To:

sbcob

Subject:

Read into the Record - Departmental Agenda Planning Items and Public Hearings Item

No. 3

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Board of Supervisors,

Thank your allowing me to submit my testimony into the record.

Requiring a company to pay for local GHG mitigation programs is not cost-effective and essentially diminishes the importance of addressing GHG on a global scale. If the goal of local GHG mitigation is to improve community and public health benefits, allow those industries that are willing to participate in GHG mitigation to allocate funds towards established, innovative, cost-effective projects with quantifiable and verifiable emissions mitigations.

All requested measures in the March 20, 2020 letter from the EDC to the Board of Supervisors, are duplicative and do not have a rational basis.

Thank you,

Chad Walker

Environmental Manager 4099 Orcutt Garey Rd. Santa Maria, CA 93454 Cell: 661-204-2551 cwalker@vaqueroenergy.com

ENERGY